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Welcome to the latest online safety 
newsletter. We were asked by a parent 
to share some of the lessons we cover 
in school to support children with their 
online behaviour. Read on to find out 
more.   

Online Safety at Meridian – it’s in our curriculum! 

 

Did you know online safety has its very own curriculum at 
Meridian? We take keeping children safe online very seriously. 
We thought you might be interested to know that in addition to 
the children’s Computing topics we also teach lessons about 
online safety so they have lots of information about the ever-
changing online world in which they are growing up in. Each term 
has its own theme listed as follows: 

 

Unit 1: Self-image and identity 

Unit 2: Online Relationships 

Unit 3: Online Reputation 

Unit 4: Online Bullying 

Unit 5: Managing online information 

Unit 6: Health, well-being and lifestyle 

Unit 7: Privacy & Security 

Unit 8: Copyright & Ownership 

 

A full copy of the curriculum overview can be found on our 
website. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Get in touch! 
Do you have a question or topic about 
online safety you’d like help with? Email 
the school office with ‘Online Safety’ in the 
subject and we’ll do our best to include it 
in the next edition.   
 
 

  

Supporting your children with 
upsetting content.  
 
In this edition we’ve included a helpful 
guide to support parents and carers 
have conversations with their child if 
they have seen something online that 
has upset them. We appreciate it can 
be tricky to hear from your child if they 
are upset by something they have seen 
or witnessed 
online.  
 
These would be the  
types of conversations 
we have if a child  
should share  
anything whilst in  
school that has upset  
them.  
 
 
 
 Turn on the subtitles (TOTS) on your streaming services 

Not strictly an online safety issue but we wanted to make our 
families aware of the following campaign to support with 
reading at home using streaming services such as Netflix and 
Disney+. Have you ever considered ‘TOTS – turn on the 
subtitles?’. Research has shown that it can double the chance of 
your child leaving school as a proficient reader. You can turn 
them on for the whole family or most streaming services will 
now allow you to do it just for children’s profiles. Perhaps you 
could try it for 5 minutes a day and then look to increase it if you 
notice it has a positive impact on their reading? 
 

https://turnonthesubtitles.org/parents/ 

https://turnonthesubtitles.org/parents/


 


